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GITY OF KILLEEN

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

To: Kent Cagle

From: City Council

Date: 12/15/20

Re: City Manager Annual Review

Mr. Kent Cagle, the Killeen City Manager, received his annual work performance review on this day by the
Killeen City Council and was given an EXCELLENT annual review.

Some of his accomplishment this past year have been included as an attachment to this letter.

Some of the comments by Council Members Include:
e Qutstanding job

Sincere and truly cares

Responds quickly to council

Well informed

Accessible

Has done great work

The Council has recommended that Mr. Cagle receive a 3% pay increase from his current pay.

Sincerely,
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Segarra

ayor, City of Killeen
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